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Hello Year 2  

It has been a lovely sunny week 

but this has not stopped all of you 

working so hard. I want to take 

the time to say how impressed I 

am with all the work I have seen 

on Class Dojo this week. I am very 

proud of you all but a big thank 

you also needs to go to your 

families at home with you who 

have been working hard to help 

you. I know this time is different 

and it can be difficult especially for 

adults at home who also need to 

work at the same time as helping 

you learn. 

 

Work to celebrate  

As part of our science topic 

on plants Bethan has made 

this beautiful plant poster. 

Well done for this but also 

all of your work this week 

including your brilliant book 

you made. 

Well done to Charlotte for this 

brilliant drawing. This formed 

part of your book created this 

week for English inspired by 

the short animation Piper. 

A section of writing by 

Rayyan from his book called 

Piper.  Rayyan worked hard 

to add more expanded noun 

phrases, year 2 words and 

conjunctions into his story. 

Well done. 

After work and at the 

weekends I have been 

decorating my house, 

it has been a lot of 

hard work! 

At the end of the day 

I have enjoyed 

reading my book 

outside. I have nearly 

finished this book. 

My week 

 


